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                      Next Meeting: TBD 
The GYTC Specialty is on 7/17/2021 in WPB. All trophies have been sponsored. We will schedule a picnic for late Oct. This date is TBD.
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         Please visit our website @ www.goldcoastyorkieclub.org
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Upcoming Specialty

Our Specialty Show will be held on 7-17-2021 in WPB.
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Money will buy a fine dog, but only kindness will make him wag his tail.
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         Happy Birthday to Jackie Ledea & Patsy Freeman 5/1.
Before photos, there were only paintings available and only people with money could afford them. Adding an arm or leg was very expensive, which is where the saying "As expensive as an arm or leg" came from.

Happy

Mother’s Day! 
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                                    Be kind to unkind people (they probably need it the most).
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                         April showers bring May flowers.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   
                          Annual dues have been waived for the 2021~2022 year. 
Thanks to all those who attended the April meeting. I hope everyone had a good time. It was sure great to see everyone again. Photos of Leslie and Betty’s wins will be put on the website for review.
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